
Pharmacists’ Syndicate sends feedback on drug authority bill to Parl’t 

The Pharmacists’ Syndicate has sent 18 notes as feedback on the proposed legislation to 
establish a drug authority. The syndicate’s suggestions included appointing a pharmacist as the 
head of the authority, adding a representative for the syndicate to the board, and creating 
standard specifications for pharmaceutical products, cosmetics, herbal medications, and 
medical supplies. 


